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HAPPY HOLIDAYS FROM ZI TEAM
Dear friends and colleagues,  

 

We wish you Happy Holidays and a fantastic New Year! Let this year be full of challenging and 

rewarding projects, new interesting acquaintances and achieved goals! Our New Year's resolution 

would be to create conditions for young people to benefit from Youth Center's programs during 

summer time. We are much looking forward to starting working on Center's summer garden in early 

2019. 
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Win A Free Trip To Gulf 
Photo Plus Photo Week 
Each year Gulf Photo Plus puts on an 

incredible event they call "Photo Week." 

In 2017 Photo Week takes place from 

February 10-17th in Dubai. If you happen 

Great news for the beneficiaries of the Youth Center! 

We have renovated the space of Center's youth cafe 

during September and October 2018. Newly painted 

walls, new look, new decoration...  Nothing much but 

still nice and enjoyable for young people. We have 

received excellent feedback from our beneficiaries.   

 

We will start reconstruction works in the backyard of 

the Youth Center in March 2019 with the support of  

German Agency for International Cooperation. We are 

expecting to officially open the summer garden in early 

May 2019.  

Refreshed Look of 
 the Youth Center

The Center of Genunie 
Community Debates

When there are no free media and 

open spaces for public debates, it is 

even more important to provide 

opportunities for local citizens to 

discuss critical community issues. 

From November to December 2018, 

Youth Center has organized five 

public debates about health, women 

status, security, quality of life and 

local economy that were streamed 

on Internet. 

Once again, we have re-confirmed 

critical importance of Youth 

Center's role in providing quality 

cultural content to young people in 

the community. The start of new 

season has brought increased 

number of people that participated 

in many cultural events organized in 

October, November and December 

2018. Center permanently seeks to 

provide new content to youth!

No Doubts: 
Culture is IN!


